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HB 2411 requires the Oregon Department of Transportation to consult with the Oregon Broadband 

Office and notify telecommunications providers about potential projects that may be suitable for the 

installation of broadband infrastructure. Expenditure limitation has been included to accommodate the 

fiscal impact to ODOT in administering this bill.  

 

The Transportation and Economic Development Subcommittee recommends HB 2411 be amended by 

the –A3 amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


